
Up to $50,000 
ROBBERY OF A USPS EMPLOYEE 

The U.S. Postal Inspection Service is offering a reward of up to $50,000 for information leading to the arrest 
and conviction of the suspect(s) who robbed a United States Postal Service (USPS) Letter Carrier at 13301 

Avebury Drive, Laurel, MD 20708. The incident occurred at approximately 4:00 PM on Monday,  
October 24, 2022. 

The suspect is described as a Black male, approximately 6'1" tall, with a slender build. The suspect wore dark- 
colored clothing and a black vest with red patches on the shoulders. The suspect has an afro-style haircut with 

faded sides.  

TAKE NO ACTION TO APPREHEND THIS PERSON YOURSELF 

If you have any information about this incident, please contact the: 
U.S. Postal Inspection Service at 1-877-876-2455 (say “Law Enforcement”) 

Reference Case No. 3761750 
All information will be kept strictly confidential. 




